
We observed the careful installation and testing and our committee was confident that we
had found the right person to bring us a whole new concept of sound system engineering.

We have not been disappointed.

We were careful to include on the committee those most opposed to spending money on
the sound system. At the conclusion of the inaugural service one of the most outspoken of
these turned to me and said " it was worth every penny, this is the first time I have heard

the sermon in fifteen years" There have been many such comments over the last nineteen
months.

Your "turn key" design requires no operator beyond the "off -on" buttons. This feature
has saved many hours of ":baby sitting" a sound board or responding to phone calls when
a board is thrown out of wack by well meaning but untrained people. Our sanctuary is
used by many groups and we have not had a problem with any of them using the sound

system.
~

-You provided a "OOiiSOiOInod'e"fui additional microphones and the use of subwoofers
and floor monitors. We have used it several times for musical programs.
The enlarged frequency spectrum and the flexibility of manual controls is appreciated by

musicians and audience alike.

Our sincere thanks to you and to your staff, we look forward to many more years of
trouble free performance from the system and a continuing association with your firm.

~~
Church Electrical Engineer

Westminster Presbyterian Church

2040 Washington Road

Upper StClair, PA


